
Piraeus, 22/11/2022 
INVITATION FOR SUBMITTING OFFERS   

 
Piraeus Port Authority S.A. is interested in proceeding with a  tender for the “Procurement and Installation 
of Informative Signs at Pier I”. 
 
Interested parties are invited to submit their offer until 2 December 2022 at 12:00 p.m.  
 

a) By appearing in person at the office no 209 (Procurement Department) at Piraeus Port Authority 
SA, 10, Akti Miaouli, 18538 Piraeus,  
 
Or by 
 

b) Post at the above mentioned address with the indication “Procurement and Installation of 
Informative Signs at Pier I”. 

 
 
Interested Parties may receive additional information or clarifications in relation to this Invitation for 
Submitting Offers, until 3 days included, prior to the expiry of the time limit for offers submission, by 
submitting questions in writing ( email: procurement@olp.gr) to the Procurement Dpt. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Attachments: 
 

1. Technical Description 
2. Financial Offer Form 

                                
 
  

mailto:procurement@olp.gr

